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Former Spotted Cow
 
With regards to this application, the area around the boundary adjacent to the public footpath
does not appear to have been amended.  The public footpath is not included in the proposals,
prow have made comments on this previously
 
Public footpath Huddersfield has a recorded width of 1.5 m and runs along the eastern
boundary.  The proposal does not indicate how the path will be dealt with.  The block plan
indicates that the existing fence/railings will be retained.  However, the proposed retaining wall
indicates a 8m or 9m retaining wall with open boarded time fencing to rear or the wall is shown
on the retaining wall elevations
 
Please clarify how the design and retaining wall will be incorporated in with the footpath
 
Sharon




